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Notification to Clarify Ordering Part Number Nomenclature 
 

Subject: Ordering Part number Nomenclature Change Notification 

Date:  November 17, 2008 

 

This is to notify our customers that IDT is implementing a minor change in the ordering part number 
nomenclature listed in the product data sheet to align with orderable part number listed on the shipping 
documents such as invoice, and packing list etc. 

The ordering part number is currently listed with “IDT” or “ICS” prefix. Effective immediately, the new data 
sheets will be created without the “IDT” or “ICS” prefix in the ordering part number. In order to standardize 
the ordering part number nomenclature, IDT will modify the existing data sheets. 

 

Example: 

Old Ordering Part number Nomenclature New Ordering Part number Nomenclature 

          IDTCSPT857CBVG                             CSPT857CBVG 

          IDT71V256SA10YG                             71V256SA10YG 

          ICS952601EFLF                             952601EFLF 

 

Please note this is an ordering part number nomenclature change notification only and there are no 
changes to the product functional and parametric specifications and product top mark. 

 

Please contact your local IDT sales representative if you need any additional information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Bimla Paul 

QA Manager 

 

 


